
OREGON RIGHT TO LIFE 
BUILDING ARSON 

Keizer, Oregon 
May 8, 2022 

REWARD 
The FBI is offering a reward of up to $25,000 for information leading to the identification, arrest, and conviction of the suspect(s) responsible for this 
crime. 

DETAILS 
The Federal Bureau of Investigation’s Portland Field Office is asking for the public’s help in identifying the individual(s) responsible for an arson at the Oregon Right 
to Life building located at 4335 River Road N, Keizer, Oregon.  On Sunday, May 8, 2022, at approximately 10:38 p.m., the Keizer Police Department received 911 
calls reporting someone throwing multiple Molotov cocktails at the Oregon Right to Life building.  From nearby security footage, investigators determined the 
suspect retrieved an item from the trunk of their vehicle and walked towards the building.  A glow could be seen on the security footage that was determined to be 
flames from the Molotov cocktail thrown at the building.  Shortly after, the individual was observed running back to the vehicle.  Investigators believe the suspect 
may have been driving a white sedan, possibly a 2017-2018 Hyundai Elantra. 
 

If you have any information concerning this case, please contact the FBI Portland Field Office at (503) 224-4181, your local FBI office, the nearest 
American Embassy or Consulate, or you can submit a tip online at tips.fbi.gov. 

Field Office: Portland 

http://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/field/
http://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/legat/
https://tips.fbi.gov/
https://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/field-offices/portland
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